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· Rehearsal schedule- every Tuesday & Thursday 2:30-3:45. Students not picked up will go to Tiger Den and you will be charged for the time they stay. RES requires every student participating in an afterschool activity, such as chorus, must be registered for Tiger Den. This will guarantee your child a safe place to stay in the event of an emergency and you are not able to pick them up on time.
· Attendance- If students are at school, they must attend chorus unless you call or send a note ahead. Early dismissals- please notify Mrs. Roach so she doesn’t look for your child and expect them.
· We will use Remind app. Please sign up for Remind by downloading the app and entering the class code @ringgolds or by visiting this link: www.remind.com/join/ringgolds It is the best way to get in touch with me. I have 475 students on Dojo and those messages don’t always make it to me. If you can’t use remind, please email me at aroach.res@catoosa.k12.ga.us
· Uniform- Students will need black pants, (not leggings), black socks, and flat black shoes 
· We will order chorus t-shirts as well so info will come home about those in a few weeks.
· Music for rehearsal is a folder with music for current concert. Students must bring it every rehearsal. CD may be left at home and loaded onto an mp3 device if you would like.
· You may bring snacks to eat before rehearsal begins or snacks will be available for purchase at the beginning of rehearsal for $1. Anything you bring must be a healthy snack and not candy or sodas. Water is the only drink allowed.

· Web site for forms, calendar, and info http://www.res.catoosa.k12.ga.us/
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· Performance Opportunities & Dates- 
· Sing for school Business Partners in Ringgold TBA
·  Attending the Chattanooga Boy’s Choir’s Singing Christmas Tree, December 1, 2017
·  Winter Concert will be performed at Ringgold High School Auditorium Dec. 19. General admission tickets are $3 for adults and $1 for students. Costume information and concert details will come home in November.
· Spring performances are scheduled for March 15, 2018. Update will come later. 
· Dollywood Field Trip March 23, 2018.
I will send home specific info about the trip in a few weeks so we may begin making arrangements.
